
 

Calendar Dates 

TERM ONE 

 

WEEK 6 

 

Monday 5th March 

SCHOOL CLOSURE - 
STAFF PROFESSIONAL 

LEARNING 

ICT & FEEDBACK 

 

Tuesday 6th March 

• 3.35 Staff meeting 

• 7.15 Annual General Meeting of 
Parent Advisory Board in Hall 

 

Wednesday 7th March 

• 7.45 Wellbeing meeting 

• 3.35 Level Planning mtg 
 

Thursday 8th March 

• Teaching & Learning Network—
Meegan 

• Deputy Network—Emma M 

• 7.00pm Reconciliation—Parent 
Info session @ St A’s 

 
 

WEEK 7 
 

CATHOLIC EDUCATION WEEK 
 

Monday 12th March 

SCHOOL CLOSURE  
Labour Day Holiday 

Tuesday 13th March 

• 3.35 Staff meeting 

Wednesday 14th March 

• Principals meeting—Jan 

• 3.35 Level Planning 

Wednesday 15th March 

• 7.45am Leadership mtg 

• 3.35 Level Planning 

Thursday 16th March 

 

Friday 17th March 

7.00pm Family Movie Night in 

Hall 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 1: Week  5— 2nd March, 2012 

 

SCHOOL OFFICE HOURS    8.45am -10.45am   &  2.00pm - 3.45pm  Student Supervision  is between  8.40am & 3.35pm  each day 

Dates for Diary:  
 

Monday 5th March  

SCHOOL CLOSURE - 
STAFF PROFESSIONAL LEARNING 

ICT & FEEDBACK 
 

Tuesday 6th March 

7.15pm in Hall—Annual General Meeting 

of Parent Advisory Board 
 

Thursday 8th March 

7.00pm Parent information session for 

Reconciliation with Elio Capra @ 

 St Augustine’s in Hall 
 

Monday 12th March 

Public Holiday—Labour Day  

 

Friday 16th March 

7.00pm Family Movie Night in Hall 
 

Thursday 22nd March 

7.00pm Sacrament of Reconciliation @ 

SFX Church 
 

Saturday 24th March  

Working Bee from 9.00-4.00pm 
 

Thursday 29th March 

3.20pm End of Term One for students  
 

Friday 30th March 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 
STAFF PL—MATHS 

————————————— 
Wednesday 18th April 

School Photos 

Wednesday 25th April 

Anzac Day 

Tuesday 15th May—Thursday 17th May  

NAPLAN Testing 

Sunday 20th May 

Sacrament of Eucharist 12.00midday @ 

SFX Church 

Friday 25th May 

Grandparents and Special Visitors Day  

9.00—11.00 
 

Monday 11th June 

Queen’s Birthday Holiday 
 

Tuesday 26th June 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 

Students finish @ 1.00pm;  

Interviews commence @ 2.00pm 
 

Friday 29th June 

3.20pm End Term Two   

 

Tuesday 28th August 

Fathers Day Breakfast 
 

Monday 3rd September 

SCHOOL CLOSURE—Staff PL with Catholic 

Cluster 
 

Friday 21 September 

End Term Three 

_____________________________________ 
 

Wednesday 10th October 

Athletics Carnival 
 

Wednesday 24th October 

Sacrament of Confirmation 7.00pm @ SFX  
 

Friday 26th October 

SCHOOL CLOSURE—Staff PL R.E. 
 

Monday 5th November 

SCHOOL CLOSURE—Staff PL—ICT 
 

Tuesday 6th November 

Public Holiday—Melbourne Cup  
 

Wednesday 14th November 

Art Show Opening Night 
 

Thursday 15th November 

 Art Show Day Two 
 

Tuesday 18th December 

Students finish @ 3.20 
 

Wednesday 19th December 

Staff finish 

 

Note: new date in calendar—Monday 3rd  

September—Staff PL 

_______________________________________ 
 

 

 

  

 
 

Golf Links Road , Frankston Sth Vic 3199 
Ph: 9781 3007   Fax: 9770 5053 

 

Email: admin@safranksth.catholic.edu.au    

Website:www.safranksth.catholic.edu.au   

R unning Club News 

 

We are looking for volunteers to  
co-ordinate the running club before 
school each Thursday from term 2 
this year. The children run from 
8.10 to 8.30am.  If you can help 
Please contact the school office.  
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also next week is the Annual General Meeting of the Parent 
Advisory Board. All parents are invited to attend this meet-
ing which will be held in the Hall starting at 7.15pm. You 
need not fear that attendance at the meeting will mean you 
will go home suddenly finding yourself holding a position on 
the Board that you didn’t anticipate! We welcome everyone 
to come along and participate in the meeting and provide 
opinions and consultation in the decision making process of 
the school. 
 

S chool Closure—Staff Professional Learning 

Remember that this Monday 5th March is the first 
School Closure for Staff Professional Learning this year. 
Staff will be working through the Leadership for Contempo-
rary Learning Action Research Project that we have under-
taken this year.  
 

 

W orking Bee 
The first Working Bee for this term is set to be held on Sat-
urday 24th March from 9.00-4.00pm. This will give families 
a whole day to drop in and spend time working through a 
variety of tasks. More details will follow in the coming 
weeks. 
 

F amily Movie Night  

Remember the Family Movie Night which is on Friday 
16th March. The movie will start at 7.00 and snacks will be 
available for sale, so set the date aside, put on your pj’s and 
bring along your pillows for a fun night at the movies in our 
Hall. This evening was extremely successful last year and 
our Hall was just about bursting at the seams—so be sure to 
arrive early to secure your places! 

 

E nrolments 2013 and 2014 

Enrolments for 2013 and 2014 are open. We already 
have a number of enrolments for both years. If you are inter-
ested in booking a tour for Prep 2013, please contact the 
School Office on 9781 3007. 

 

S econd Hand Uniform Shop 

The second hand Uniform Shop will be open on TUES-
DAY and FRIDAY from 8.40 - 9.00am. 

 
Have a great week. 

 
 
 
 
 

Jan de Koning 
Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

REFLECTION 

 

 

 

 

 

 
As we step into this new season, 

Restore our spirits. 

Renew our passion for sharing your wisdom 

And nurture our compassion 

for those in need of greater support. 

Transform us as we seek to transform: 

Guide us as we seek to guide; 

Open our minds and hearts 

As we seek to open minds and hearts 

To the Good News of justice and peace. 

Help us listen more deeply 

To the world and to your Word, 

So we can walk with those in our care, 

Attentive to the Wisdom that 

Calls us all to the Kingdom of God. 

_________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

On Wednesday morning we farewelled our Grade 5/6 stu-
dents and teachers as they headed off to the Urban Camp in 
Parkville. There was much excitement amongst the children 
as they handed over their bags to the driver and boarded the 
bus bound for their first stop: the Australian Academy for 
the Moving Image in Federation Square. Here the children 
had an opportunity to make movies which they have been 
scripting during their Literacy lessons since the beginning of 
the year. Having had an opportunity to speak with Meegan 
and Emma during the course of the day I can report that the 
film making was a huge success and the children thoroughly 
enjoyed themselves. Going by all accounts from camp last 
night, the energy levels present shouldn’t be dampened at all 
by the rain! 
 

I would like to sincerely thank the parents who have given 
up their time to attend the camp and provide the extra super-
vision required to make such events so successful. The staff 
and students definitely appreciate your generosity. Naturally, 
of course, no major event would be successful without much 
fore planning and organisation. Therefore, I want to thank 
the school staff who have put many months into organising 
all aspects of the days and nights away and who have, like 
the parent helpers, given of their own personal time to attend 
the camp—meaning that they have also had to re-organise 
their family routines and children! Thank you teachers and 
parents for all you have done to ensure the camp will be suc-
cessful and long remembered. 
 

A number of students across the school, including most of 
the Grade 3’s, are currently preparing for the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation which will be held on Thursday 22nd March. 
This evening is preceded by the Parent Information session 
which is coming up next Thursday 8th March at 7.00pm in 
our Hall.  
 

K idz Moves  
Every Wednesday afternoon from 
3.30pm to 4.30pm. 
 
Cost is $5.00 per session.  If you 
wish your child to participate please leave envelope 
with name and money at the School Office. 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


